
First Year and Transition Year Hike in the Ballyhouras 
 

 
The 1st Year and TY students who went on a hiking trip to the Ballyhouras 

 

 
Some of the TY students on their hiking trip to the Ballyhouras 

 



 
Some of the 1st Year students on their hiking trip to the Ballyhouras 

 
Some of the 1st Year students on their hiking trip to the Ballyhouras 



 
Mr Colm Lowe, Ms Anne Hannon, Ms Joanne Guiry, Ms Elaine O Leary, Ms 

Edel Boohan, Ms Nuala O Callaghan and Ms Mary O Doherty who went on a 
hiking trip to the Ballyhouras with the 1st Year and TY students 



 
Some of the 1st Year students and Transition Year students’’ on their hiking 

trip to the Ballyhouras 
 

 
Some of the 1st Year students on their hiking trip to the Ballyhouras 



 
Some of the TY students on their hiking trip to the Ballyhouras 

 


